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To the attention of the Siting Board,

| am writing you in reference to a petition that | am assuming was sent to you by The Coalition for
Reasonable Energy.

This letter serves as a rebuttal to the said petition. First, of the number of people on the petition
there were only 60 some signatures from Shawnee Township residence with a population of over
12,000. Second, the petition reference the location of the solar farm as being in an out of the way
location. It is right next to subdivisions and bisected by a State Highway and County roads, which
carry a large number of our constituents. Third, it is of little benefit directly as the energy is sent
elsewhere. Fourth, it consumes a great portion of the most tillable land in the Township. And fifth, as
you have already gotten our letter of opposition, we as trustees are aware of our constituents
concerns and by in large the majority are still opposed to this project and to the methods by this
committee and others trying to push the project through.

Sincerely,
The Shawnee Township Board of Trustees
Clark Spieles

Russ Holly
Ted Ciminillo
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